

Southwest District Kappa Kappa Psi Council Meeting Minutes | October 1st, 2023

[Link to Meeting](#)

Meeting Information

- **Council Member List:**
 - Davis Vaughn - *President*
 - Gabe Sanders - *Vice President for Leadership Development*
 - Cyrus Jackson - *Vice President for Programs*
 - Araci Garcia - *Secretary/Treasurer*
 - Edgar Canales - *Member at Large*
 - Lizzi Pineiro - *Governor*
 - Andy Melvin - *Governor*
 - Kadeem Sabari - *Governor*
 - **Absences:**
 - Araci García - Secretary/Treasurer
 - **Start Time: 7:32 PM**
 - **End Time: 8:02 PM**
-

Officer Reports

1. **Member at Large Report**
 - a. Made a separate calendar for organization purposes.
 - b. Each council member makes a video discussing a specific topic, anything relating to their office!
 - c. Not every post needs to be a video, make some variety!
 - d. Sending out a post about Instagram Takeovers!

2. **Secretary/Treasurer Report**
 - a. A To-Do Lists with Website Updates!

3. **Vice President for Programs Report**
 - a. The announcement of the **SWD Discord Server** has been posted!
 - i. Question from Lizzi: how many people have joined?
 - ii. We don't need to use that hashtag...
 - b. I'll make a new **"How To Navigate Through The Server Video"** Soon!

4. **Vice President for Leadership Development Report**
 - a. Finalizing District-wide workshop idea form and will be sending to govts for approval
 - i. This has been taken care by TBS
 - b. Strengthening one-on-one chapter connections (coming up with some ideas)

5. President Report

- a. Joint Goals Document sent out
 - i. Continue talking and planning with your counterpart!
 - ii. https://docs.google.com/document/d/1PWDsauD76TDydCAblum01B_4gVrdq-oq-cmoJIRVPJ0/edit
- b. CPR: Even though we are past the due date, you can still reach out to chapters who haven't submitted yet! If they have technical issues, HQ can help them.
- c. Not much else, but more will be shared in joint!

Governor Reports

6. Lizzi Pineiro

a. CPR Contact

- i. Governors were unaware of when chapters were contacted and only CC'd on one officer's correspondence
- ii. Thank you to some of the officers who provided updates via Discord

7. Andy Melvin

- i. Create opportunities by contacting your chapters a bit more! Build those relationships!

8. Kadeem Sabari

- i. What happened during the NLT meeting on Thursday!
 - HQ getting calls about OPUS assistance
- ii. Tell your chapters that it's okay to reach out to the governors! We are not scary, we want to help!
- iii. If you can also send an email saying that this chapter said this, it will keep an accurate record of what was said on what day!

District Business

Meeting Adjourned: 8:02 PM

Next Meeting: Nov 1st??